14 Brookwood Avenue ‘
McKownville, Albany, N, Y.
June 1, 1935

Mr. E. J. Bannigan
New York Telephone Co.
158 s8tate Street
Albany, New York

Dear Mr. Bannigan:

A number of residents in the McKownville section
have spoken to various officers of the McKownville
Improvement Assoclation regarding the fact that
they have been advised that there is to be some
change in listing telephones of residents of our
section. /

In order that we might know first-hand what is
contemplated, will you be good enough to advise
me what there is to this matter,.

I would appreclate 1t if this information would -
reach me not later than Wednesday, June 5 as the
McKownville Improvement Association has its
regular meeting on that evening.

Youre very truly,

Secretary
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